
NOTICE OF FURA BUDGET COMMITTEE MEETING 
 
A public meeting of the Budget Committee of the Florence Urban Renewal Agency, Lane County, 
State of Oregon, on the budget for the biennium years July 1, 2019 to June 30, 2021, will be held 
at the City of Florence City Hall, 250 Highway 101, Florence, Oregon 97439. The meeting will take 
place on May 8, 2019 at 5:30 p.m. The purpose of the meeting is to receive the budget message 
and to receive comment from the public on the budget. 
 
This is a public meeting where deliberation of the Budget Committee will take place. Any person 
may appear at the meeting and discuss the proposed budget with the Budget Committee. 
 
The Proposed Budget will be available on the City’s website at http://www.ci.florence.or.us ; or 
a copy may be inspected or obtained on April 29, 2019, or anytime thereafter, at Florence City 
Hall between the hours of 8:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. and 1:00 p.m. – 5:00 p.m., Monday - Friday. 
 
If you have any questions about the meetings or need more information, please contact Erin 
Reynolds, City of Florence City Manager, at erin.reynolds@ci.florence.or.us or (541) 997-3437. 
 
This notice is given in accordance with provisions of the Oregon Revised Statutes 294.426, and is 
posted for reference on the City’s website at http://www.ci.florence.or.us/news.  
 
DATED THIS 24TH DAY OF APRIL 2019 
 
Lezlea Purcell 
Finance Manager 
 
The meeting location is wheelchair accessible.  Anyone requiring special accommodations please 
call (541) 997-3437 at least 48 hours prior to the hearing. 
 
PUBLISH ON APRIL 24, 2019  
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